
APPENDIX 2 

 

Extract from the minutes of Strategic Monitoring Committee held on 
12th January, 2005. 
 
RESOLVED: 
  
That  (a) recommendations as set out in the Executive Summary of the 

review of Council support to the community and voluntary 
sector, as set out in appendix 1 to these Minutes be approved, 
forwarded to Cabinet for consideration and also made available 
to the Budget Panel WITH THE EXCEPTION OF 
RECOMMENDATIONS 21 and 22 and SUBJECT TO: 

  
(i)  in relation to recommendations 9 and 14, Cabinet being 

requested to give careful consideration to the role of Local 
Members and ways in which the relevant Scrutiny 
Committee Chairman could be involved in the 
consideration of grant applications prior to a decision 
being made; 

  
(ii)  in relation to recommendations 15-19 relating to use of 

service level agreements it being emphasised that 
arrangements should be made to ensure that such 
agreements should be proportionate and as simple and 
flexible as possible taking care to avoid overburdening 
and hindering voluntary organisations; 

  
(iii)  it being noted that periods of notice referred to in 

recommendations set out in the review would require 
adjustment if it was decided to proceed in issuing such 
notices. 

  
(b)  Cabinet be recommended to seek further evidence to inform its 

decision in relation to recommendation 21 and the associated 
recommendation 22 noting the Committee’s rejection of these 
recommendations on the grounds that there was insufficient 
evidence in the review report to support the recommendations; 

  
(c)  that if consideration is to be given to reducing funding to the 

Community and Voluntary Sector in preparing the Council’s 
2005/2006 budget regard be had to the recommendation that this 
be done in stages as set out in section 8 of the review report, as 
reflected in appendix 2 to these Minutes. 

 


